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Your Request: 
 

Cheshire and Mersey ICB has commissioned PWC to undertake a financial 
review of the drivers of the deficit at LUHFT. Please can you provide a 
copy of the PWC report. If any words/sentences are deemed to trigger an 
exemption, then please redact those and provide the rest of the report. 

 
Our Response: 
 

NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB have commissioned PWC to undertake a 
financial review of Liverpool University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust. 
However, this report has not yet been completed and we are therefore unable to 
provide you with a copy. NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB understands that the 
work on this report is expected to be completed sometime in late September 
2022. 

 


